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Dear Professor Asim Ahmed Alnour,
Greetings,
We are pleased to confirm that the Faculty of Medicine at Al-Neelain University, under the
leadership of Professor Omer Aljeily Youssef, will be collaborating with Future Horizons
Events in organizing the upcoming conference scheduled for [14 to 16 of December]. This
partnership is based on our shared vision of advancing medical knowledge and creating a
platform for the exchange of innovative ideas that will significantly contribute to the
development of the medical field. We are confident that your expertise in event management
will play a pivotal role in ensuring the success of this conference, and we look forward to
working closely with your team to make this event impactful and memorable. Please feel free
to contact us for any further coordination or details.
Yours sincerely, Professor Omer Aljeily Yousif
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